
Monday 29th January 2024 
No 16 

Please note: To access our school 

website, type in to your search 

engine 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris               

Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 

020 7639 0187 

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

Dear God, 

Please bless all the 
people in my life who 

teach me.                            
Thank you being my 
friend and teacher. 
Please help me to 
learn and grow in 

your love.                           

Amen. 

 

                             

 

“The family’s 
strength lies in its 
capacity to love 

and to teach how 
to love.” 

 

 

Swimming Lessons 

Wednesday: Courage Class                   
1.30pm 

Friday: Generosity Class                        
12.30pm 

Please ensure your child brings their 
swim kit to school on these days. 

 

  

    

 

Reminder 

No boys football club: 

Year 3 & 4 

Year 5 & 6                                                 

this Thursday 1st February                

due to                                           

Parents evening. 

Please collect your                    

children at 3.30pm 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 1st February 

Tuesday 6th February  

Please make every effort to             

attend your appointment                    

time on the dates shown.  

Arrive a few minutes early to 

look at your child’s books                    

before speaking with                             

their teacher.                                                   

If you cannot make your                        

appointment please let the       

teacher know, this appointment 

time can then be allocated to                        

another parent.                                      

Thank you. 

 

Spare Uniform  

If your child has outgrown their                
uniform, please donate it to the school. 
We need clean, good condition items 
(no stains, holes, missing buttons or 

worn out collars etc).                                                                               
All donations to the                                

school office.                                                

Magna                                                         

Wrap Around Care                                       

Before & After School Club 

Magna will be open for business on site 

from Monday 19th February. 

They held a very exciting ‘Meet & 

Greet’ for parents and carers this      

morning. They also met all the                     

children from Reception through                             

to Year 6. 

To register please refer to the flyers 

attached.  You will need to scan their 

QR code to access the                                     

registration form. 

 

 



Thursday 1st February                          

Parents Evening                                           

NO BOYS FOOTBALL AFTER 

SCHOOL TODAY 

Tuesday 6th February                                

Parents Evening                                             

NO CHOIR or BASKETBALL             

AFTER SCHOOL TODAY 

Wednesday 7th February                         

Natural History Museum                            

Wisdom Class 

 

   

Love: Nursery Aiden  Sally  Malaysia   

Joy: Reception Nataly  Melanie  Eithan  

Honesty: Year 1 Fiona  Utonde  Camila  

Gratitude: Year 2 Debora  Victoria  Joanne  

Hope: Year 3 Penelope  Renata  Simon  

Generosity: Year 3/4  Sidney  Estella  Brian  

Justice: Year 4 Onike  Mariam  Rydell  

Tolerance: Year 5 Josh  Leo  Samuel  

Courage: Year 5/6 Neriah  Imran  Jeremy  

Wisdom: Year 6 Ava  Hassan  Favour  

 

Monday 3rd June 2024                                          

                                      1 more day tbc 

 

 

 

 

  Monday 12th—                             

Friday 16th February 

2024 

School reopens on                                           

Monday 19th February 

2024 

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff,                  

parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we  

process data,  check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

House Points  

St. Francis  70 

St. Claire  50 

St. Mary  70 

St. Joseph  90 

St. Joseph 

After School Clubs                     

Monday                                   

Multi-Sports Years 2 & 3 

Coding Club Years 3 & 4 

Tuesday                                        

Choir Years 4-6 

Basketball Club                                  

Years 4/5 & 6                                

(Not on Feb. 6th)                                     

Thursday                                    

Boys Football                      

Years 3 & 4                          

Years 5 & 6                                     

(Not on Feb. 1st)                                     

Please collect                                

your child promptly at 

4.25pm. 

 

Snacks & Packed Lunches 

Health & Safety: Reminder to                 
Parents & Carers, packed lunches & 

snacks                                                 
MUST NOT                                                         

contain any type of peanuts, tree nuts 
or sesame seeds such as cereal bars, 

peanut butter, Nutella etc due to some 
children  having a  severe nut allergy.                                                                             

Thank you for your                                           
cooperation. 






